

Newsletter

ARCHITECTURE, CONSTRUCTION, ENGINEERING.

HOUSTON NEWS

Build it Forward Success!

Our 7th Annual Build It Forward event, held on Saturday, January 25, was a huge success! This initiative would not have been possible without each of your individual and company contributions of time, funds, and hard work. We are grateful for everything that was accomplished for the many charities on Saturday!

We would like to thank all of the mentors, students, parents, and volunteers who participated in the build, **Office Pavilion** who provided the venue, and **Woodmark** who provided and delivered the tables to be constructed.

As a result of your hard work, 20 picnic tables were constructed and shipped out to their permanent homes at a variety of Houston-area non-profit organizations including the Boys and Girls Club, Cheyenne Center, Combined Arms, Covenant House, Helping a Hero, and Rebuilding Together. **Congratulations to all of our volunteers for a job well done!**









